
WILL NEXT YEAR BRING 
CHANGES TO YOUR LIFE?

Certain changes for you next year may mean 
changing your 2025 benefit elections as well.

•	 Will you be having a planned surgery?

•	 Are you expecting a baby or going 
to adopt a child?

•	 Did you know you can increase your 
supplemental life insurance up to 4 times  
your salary with no medical exam?

•	 Are the new disability buy-up options 
a more affordable option for you?

If you answered yes to any of the above, consider 
your plan options and make sure to select the 
benefits that best suits your upcoming needs.

WHAT’S NEW  

Visit the Open Enrollment page on 
BenefitsForMyWorld.com to discover 
how your benefits are changing next 
year, including:

•	 Additional support for families — including 
parental leave.

•	 Improved dental and vision benefits.

•	 New vendors for life and disability benefits to 
provide great service when you need it, at a 
lower cost and with more options.

SAVE THE DATE TO ENROLL

Open Enrollment is November 1 – 15

Set a date to enroll via Workday.

Review your benefit options with  
your 2025 needs in mind. 

Select 2025 coverage for yourself  
and your family.

DID YOU KNOW?  

By earning points in the Prisma Health Wellness 
Portal, you can earn up to $20 per paycheck to 
use towards reducing your medical premiums! 
Earn 300 points by November 30 and redeem 
in the Prisma Health Wellness rewards mall by 
December 15.

Scan the QR code 
to instantly go to 
BenefitsForMyWorld.com.

Benefits For My World
OPEN ENROLLMENT 
NOVEMBER 1 – 15
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QUESTIONS? ASKHR.
Email AskHR@PrismaHealth.org 

Call toll free at 833-775-7678

Available 7 a.m. – 5 p.m EST,  
Monday through Friday.


